
Winter Trip 2025
The OJR Music Department will be traveling to Baltimore, Maryland this winter.
Here is some preliminary information for you to review so you can decide
whether or not you would like to participate.

DATE: Thursday, January 9th, 2025

EDUCATIONAL & PERFORMANCE OPPORTUNITIES: Trips such as this provide
students with real life opportunities to see and experience professionals performing on
their voice part or instrument. In addition, we will be visiting other notable locations
providing additional educational opportunities and experiences, some of which include:

● The National Aquarium
● Dinner at the Hard Rock Cafe
● Watch a performance at the Baltimore Symphony Orchestra

COST: Approximately $160 per person, due Tuesday November 26, 2024. Checks
payable to “OJR MPO Band Chapter.”

SCHEDULE: 6:30am Report to OJR
7:00am Depart OJR
8:45am Breakfast at IHOP
10:30am Depart for the National Aquarium
11:15am Arrive at the National Aquarium
3:45pm Depart for the Hard Rock Cafe
4:00pm Eat dinner at the Hard Rock Cafe
6:00pm Depart for Joseph Meyerhoff Symphony Hall
6:30pm Arrive
7:30pm Concert (featuring the Baltimore Symphony

Orchestra and the Baltimore Choral Arts
Society)

10:00pm Depart for OJR
12:15am Arrive at OJR

DRESS: Students will wear business casual attire that is appropriate for an evening
symphony concert. Jeans and sweatpants are not permitted.










